
July 24, 1996 

 

BY COURIER 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re:  HSCA Document Referral (180-10105-10413,  Agency File No. 014026) 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

I am writing in regard to an HSCA document, part of which the Secret Service has already reviewed 

and released in full. The Secret Service file number 014026 refers to the 81-page deposition by Chief  

James Rowley. Two research identification forms (RIFs) were prepared for this document: 

180-10105-10412  (relating to pages 54-81) and 180-10105-10413 (relating to pages 1-53). 

 

We have recently discovered that only the second part of Rowley’s deposition (180-10105-10412) was 

sent to the Secret Service for review and is now open at College Park. The first part of the deposition 

(180-10105-10413, pages 1-53) is still not in the open files. I am enclosing this portion of Chief 

Rowley’s deposition for your review. 

 

We request that you review the enclosed portion (pages 1-53) of Chief Rowley’s deposition in 

accordance with the procedures outlined in my May 29, 1996 letter and that you complete this process 

by October 15, 1996 so that the Review Board will be able to make its formal determinations. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this procedure, please feel free to call me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc: Donald Personette 



 

 


